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Trustee Board Meeting

June 13, 2009

INDIANAPOLIS

The Lions for the Indiana State School for the Blind and Visually Impaired State Project Board of Trustees met on

June 13 to discuss a number of issues, including the 2009 Brian's Trike Race, classroom supplies, and revising the

method of solicitation and use of donations from Lions Clubs throughout the State.

The meeting was well attended and minutes will be available to interested Lions Clubs soon.

The project Trustees listen to a proposal by Fran Shaul.

Proudly hosted by:

For website inquiries, please contact iwtlions@gmail.com.

Indiana Lions for the ISBVI http://www.inlionsforisbvi.org/subpages/news/20090613_trustee_meeting.htm

1 of 1 11/7/2015 1:23 PM


